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    Summer                                April 2022 
 

Jupiter Class 
 

Dear Jupiter Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had a wonderful Easter and are all ready for a 

busy and exciting summer term.  This term Jupiter class will be 

taught by Mrs Last on Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Taylor for 

the remainder of the week as last term. 

This term our topic is civilisations and we are going on an 

exciting school trip to the Saxon Village in West Stow – details to 

follow. We will be learning all about the important work that 

archaeologists do to help us to understand the past. We will 

also be heading outside for science to study how living things 

are classified.  

In RE we are gong to consider different religious holy books and 

why they are important to their believers and how they impact 

on people’s lives.  We are going to start this unit by thinking 

about books that are special to us. 

Our main texts for English will be a non-fiction text about the 

Anglo Saxons and the story of Beowulf. These books are 

obviously very much related to our History topic enabling the 

children to have lots of content for their newspaper article 

writing genre. 

Very best wishes from, 

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Last 
 

    

  

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Please bring a drink every 

day. Small bags may now be 

brought to school with 

reading books.  

Wednesday 

PE – Please bring PE kit 

Fridays 

You are invited to join us for 

Celebration Assemblies 

again on the 29.4.22 and 

20.5.22 – 3pm in the School 

Hall. 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please communicate 

these via the office email or speak 

to myself or another member of 

staff. 


